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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 3:03 PM
To: Hyma Vedula
Cc: Kyesha Mapp; Martha Barrera; Dale Mailhot
Subject: RE: Docket 160009-EI

Hyma, 
 
Per this email Confidential DN 06699-09 (Audit Control No. 08-248-2-1) in Docket 160009-EI will be 
returned to the source. Also per this e-mail, confidential DN 05934-09 (Audit Control No. 08-248-2-1) will 
be declassified and forwarded to APA. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: Hyma Vedula  
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 2:20 PM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Kyesha Mapp; Martha Barrera; Dale Mailhot 
Subject: RE: Docket 160009-EI 
 
Angela, 
 
Please return highlighted copy (Document No. 06699-09) to the Company and send the audit work papers (Document 
No. 05934-09) to APA. 
 
Thank you 
 

Hymavathi Vedula 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Public Utility Analyst II 
Bureau of Auditing 
Hvedula@psc.state.fl.us 
Tel: (850) 413-6477 
Fax:(850) 413-6478 
  
Please Note:  Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail 
communication may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
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From: Angela Charles  
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 1:51 PM 
To: Kyesha Mapp; Dale Mailhot 
Cc: Hyma Vedula 
Subject: FW: Docket 160009-EI 
 
Kyesha, 
 
I am going to forward this email to Dale and Hyma since they are the ones that deal with this section of Audit Workpapers.  
 
Dale,  
 
Please see the below message and also see the attachment.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Angela 
 
From: Kyesha Mapp  
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 1:34 PM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Ashley Soete 
Subject: FW: Docket 160009-EI 
 
Angela, 
 
I am forwarding you an email I received from DEF asking for the return or declassification of confidential 
information in Docket 160009-EI.  Is there anything further that I need to do to ensure that appropriate action is 
taken? 
 
-Kyesha  

From: Tibbetts, Arlene [mailto:Arlene.Tibbetts@duke-energy.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2016 10:17 AM 
To: Martha Barrera; Kyesha Mapp 
Cc: Bernier, Matt 
Subject: Docket 160009-EI 
 
Good morning, 
Please see the attached letter from Attorney Bernier concerning the expiration of confidential documents. 
Thank you, 
 
 
Arlene Tibbetts, CP 
Certified Sr. Paralegal | Duke Energy Florida, LLC 
299 1st Avenue North | Mail Code: FL- 151 |St. Petersburg, FL 33701 
Office: (727) 820-5582 
 

 




